
I urge you to support bill HB 2469.  The health of our food supply is of utmost importance and 

this especially includes GE-free zones. 

The farmers and consumers deserve the choice.  

 

Please distribute my comment to all committee members.  

 

Sincerely, 

Biljana Milkovska  (Beaverton) 

 


